
 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC PATH ORDER 
 
 

HIGHWAYS ACT 1980 
 

EAST SUFFOLK COUNCIL  
(HALESWORTH FOOTPATH NO 27 & HOLTON FOOTPATH NO 14) 

PUBLIC PATH CREATION ORDER 2024 
 
  
The above order, made on 19 June  2024 under section 26 of the Highways Act 1980, 
will create a public footpath from Ordnance Survey grid reference (OSGR) 
TM39457754 in a generally easterly direction for approximately 94 metres, to OSGR 
TM39547755 then north for approximately 14 metres to OSGR TM39547756 then 
crossing the road in an easterly direction for 11 metres to OSGR TM39557756 , turning 
south for 17 metres to OSGR TM39557754 then in a generally easterly direction for 
approximately 69 metres to OSGR TM39627755 where it enters the public open space 
and continues in a generally east south easterly direction for 233 metres to OSGR 
TM39847752 then continues in an easterly direction for 5 metres, to join the existing 
route of Holton footpath no 6 at OSGR TM39857752 as shown on the order map.  
 
A copy of the order and the order map and an explanatory statement have been placed 
and may be seen free of charge at Halesworth Library, Bridge Street, Halesworth, IP19 
8AD between the hours of 09:00 and 13:00 on Monday, and 09:00 to 17:00 on 
Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday and 10:00 to 15:00 on Sunday. Copies 
can be requested by telephoning the Public Path Orders Officer at East Suffolk Council 
on 01394 444508 or by email to public pathorders@eastsuffolk.gov.uk They can also 
be viewed online at http://www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/environment/rights-of-way/.   
 
Any representations about or objections to the order may be sent in writing to the 
Public Path Orders Officer, East Suffolk Council, Riverside, 4 Canning Road, 
Lowestoft, NR33 0EQ or emailed to publicpathorders@eastsuffolk.gov.uk not later 
than 24 July 2024. Please state the grounds on which they are made. Please note that 
any such correspondence cannot be treated as confidential and may be inspected by 
any interested party. For further information please refer to East Suffolk Council’s 
Rights of Way Privacy Notice which can be viewed online at Rights-of-Way-Privacy-
Notice.pdf (eastsuffolk.gov.uk) or contact the Data Protection Officer at: East Suffolk 
House, Riduna Park, Station Road, Melton, IP12 1RT, tel: 01394 444488, email: 
dataprotection@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 
 
If no such representations or objections are duly made, or if any so made are 
withdrawn, East Suffolk Council may confirm the order as an unopposed order. If the 
order is sent to the Secretary of State for the Environment, Food and Rural Affairs for 
confirmation any representations and objections which have not been withdrawn will 
be sent with the order.  
 
C Bally 
Chief Executive 
East Suffolk Council 
26 June 2024                                            
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